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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT Brunswick, Maine

October 18, 1921

My dear Sir Arthur:-

On my return to Brunswick I wish to send

to you some word of thanks for the great courtesy and 

cordiality of all those connected with the McGill

üentennial. I feel that it was one of the most suc­

cessful academic occasions which I have ever attended, 

and I am sure all the delegates will unite with me in 

sending grateful acknowledgments to our hosts, 

time, when you are in the States I hope you will 

to Bowdoin College and see us.

Some

come

vVe are near neighbors

of McGill and have many bonds in common.

'./ith kindest regards to Lady Currie and all

good wishes, I am

Cordially yours,
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